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Greetings,            February 2012 

 
It’s been another full and busy month.  Micky’s mom, Jared and 
Marcy all departed this month. They were a great asset during 
their time here.  The children loved them all and hope they 
come back soon.  We had a birthday party for Micky’s mom, 
who turned 75, Piet who turned eleven, and Leya one of our 
house mom’s. 

 
Some good friends arranged a game drive for our volunteers. 
Although we never found the elephants and giraffes, and our 

picnic got rained out, it was still a great day. We had some big laughs when water, that had 
accumulated on the top of the vehicle, came pouring down on us as we made a turn. 
 
The semi-annual board meeting for The Fold was held this month. We’re still investigating 
educational options for our children. A new training program for the staff will go into affect soon. 
Once training is complete, and we are confident in the abilities of the current staff, we’ll be 
making arrangements to open the second house. Some of our board members are making 
arrangements for the final bits of construction, along with researching the acquisition/cost of a 
passenger van. All in all, it was a very productive meeting. 
 
Some friends of The Fold are making arrangements for a golfing fund raiser on 16 June.  We’re 
also getting additional interest from new groups on what they can do to help. 

 
This month we have a new addition to our family.  Her name is 
Jessica and she’ll be 7 in June. She’s a very sweet little girl 
who’s fitting in well with the rest of the children. Our other two 
girls are enjoying having a new sister. 
  
The internet company has received permission from our 
neighbor to install a tower on their property, which will enable us 
to get a signal on our property.  Unfortunately they’re having 
issues with existing towers which need to be addressed before 

they can install the new tower. So at this point, we are waiting, but happy to know there’s a 
solution coming. 
 
Prayer requests: Funding for operational expenses of our second children’s house, after school 
tutoring, purchase of a van, and short and long term volunteers.  
 
Praises: Our second children’s house soon to be a reality.  The interest we are having in 
regards to the Fold.  

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 
 


